
LEGAL NOTICE
Allegheny County

Department of Human
Services

Public Meeting Needs
Based Plan and Budget

The  Allegheny  County
Department  of  Human
Services (DHS) is preparing its
2025-26  Needs  Based  Plan
and Budget. Funding awarded
to  DHS  through  the  Needs
Based  Plan  and  Budget
process  supports  programs
and  services  for  children,
youth and families across the
entire  continuum  –  in
particular those children and
families  who  are  involved
with, or at risk of involvement
with,  the  child  welfare  and
juvenile justice systems. The
virtual  only  session  is
scheduled  for  August  6,  5
PM.  To  learn  how you  can
participate, visit https://bit.ly
/2N5AVCX.
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